
The New York Sun Opinion: Navy 
Shipbuilding is Sinking Fast
In "Navy Shipbuilding is Sinking Fast" (The New York Sun Opinion, July 17, 2025), 
Pollock Cohen partner Steve Cohen discusses an announcement by the Navy that the 
delivery of its newest nuclear-power aircraft carrier, the U.S.S. John F. Kennedy, would 
be delayed another two years. He maintains that shipbuilding is a national 
embarrassment and that delays and cost overruns could now threaten national security, 
cautioning that, "Radical change is needed."
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